
 

May 11, 2022

Dear Lynette,

A big thank you to everyone who came out to visit with us last week. We are grateful for
your perspectives on small-scale timber, recreational tourism, hiking trails, carbon
sequestration, conservation easements, and your ideas on stimulating the local economy.
We know that many of you are busy running small businesses and nonprofits, raising
families, and doing what you can to make the your community a better place, so we truly
appreciate your time. In addition to our one-on-one conversations, we also had a chance
to visit with Chilkoot Indian Association and hear their strategic priorities including their
need for a potential kiln. 

This visit was focused on spending time out in the field with Adrienne Stolpe, the new
lands director and new team members Tina Thomas and Patrick Foster. We were able to
visit the parcels on Davidson Glacier and Pyramid Harbor, along with some of the Klehini
North and North Chilkat parcels. An interactive map of all university land holdings is
available on the homepage of the UA Land website, or you can click here to view and
download a map of the Chilkat Valley.

If we missed you, or if you would like to follow up, we are always available by phone or
Zoom. Please just reply to this email or contact me directly at
UALandHaines@gmail.com. We know coffee time is valuable but also limited so we will
be reaching out directly to follow up on some of your ideas as well. 

We are planning to come back to the Haines/Chilkat Valley community for further
engagement and follow-up this August. As soon as we have those dates, we will let you
know. 

As the Land team is in the process of re-evaluating its development approach in the
Haines/Chilkat Valley area, we will take all of your feedback into consideration as we begin
to create a new development plan for the area. A few more folks signed up for our
community eNewsletter last week, but if you know someone who might be interested,
please forward to them or just let me know. 

Please reach out to me anytime at UALandHaines@gmail.com. 

Many thanks to all of you–

Kirsten Henning
Liaison for the UA Land Management Office
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